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Mr. Herbert Paureiss

Yorke Medical Group

Cahners Publishing

249 W. 17th Street

NewYork, NY 10011 /

Dear Mr. Paureiss: //

I am the author of a short editorial piece published in the American Journal of
Cardiology in Volume 58, 1986, titled "The low coronary risk male". Through Bill
Roberts’ interventions this was released and republished with AJC acknowledgement
in one of the drug company mailouts a year or so later. We now have the request
from a new magazine, Heartbeat, directed toward the patients of cardiologists, to
reprint this article. It appears to have a wider appeal than the audience of the
Journal and I am fully supportive of them to republish it. I hope you will be the
same when representatives of that magazine contact you.

Cordiaily y

enry BlaC;burn M.D.

Professor and Director

cc: William Roberts
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